
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Kathy Powell' <kpowell@slcog.org>

Date: 11/4/2013 3:44:11 PM
Subject: RE: SLRCOG Request for Payment

Kathy,

I agree. I released your September flow through this morning. I am waiting to hear about your internal. I will try to 
push that through soon.

Tony

From: Kathy Powell [mailto:kpowell@slcog.org]
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 1:40 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: SLRCOG Request for Payment

Hi, Tony:
Thanks so much for meeting with Dr. Mikota and me today. I think our time was very productive and hope we can
find some different ways to approach aging service delivery in the future!

I misspoke this morning when I said we were paid through September for all except our internal request. We haven't 
received either the internal or flow through payments for September; however, your office didn't get them until Oct 
21st, so I don't really expect payment for those yet. The August internal report is the one still outstanding that I'd
like you to check on. My apologies for the error!

Thanks,
Kathy

Kathy E. Powell
Santee-Lynches Regional Council of Governments
Deputy and Finance Director
Phone: 803-774-1380
Fax: 803-773-6902
kpowell@slcog.org
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